Hello, fourth-grade families!

My name is Ms Buendia, and I will be your fourth-grade teacher for the 2024-2025 school year. This is my first year as a teacher and I am very excited to get to know you all! I look forward to teaching all the fun, exciting, and rigorous learning we will do in fourth grade. I would like to take this time to welcome you and get excited about becoming a Buendia Bear! Monday, August 5th will be the first day of school. Below is a list of materials we will use throughout the school year. 

Suggested individual supplies
· Wheelless backpack 
· Pencil box/pouch 
· #2 two pencils 
· 3- spiral one-subject notebooks
· Washable markers, colored pencils, crayons  
· Synthetic 4 pocket folders
· individual pencil sharpener with shaving catcher 
· wide ruled paper
· pair of scissors
Suggested class supplies( I will collect and we will share the supplies)
· Big erasers, pink or white
· Highlighters
· Sticky notes
· Glue sticks
· four boxes of tissues 
· Ziploc bags 
· whiteboard markers 
· Small whiteboard erasers 

We need a few donations this year: a good commercial electric pencil sharpener that will last, candy Dollar Store trinkets for prizes, and fun balls for the playground any donation toward this would be appreciated! I am so excited to meet you at the open house on August 1st from 5:00 to 6:30 p.m., and then on the first day of school Monday, August 5th at 8:15 a.m. I hope you have a great summer! I can't wait to meet you all!

Love,
Ms. Buendia
